
Woolmore Primary School

NEWSLETTER
December 2024  

As we near the end of 2024, it’s time to enjoy some Christmas fun together
At Woolmore, our families celebrate a range of festivals throughout the year. We respect and 

celebrate our diversity. We are proud that whilst we don’t all celebrate all festivals, we can all 

enjoy sharing what is important to each other, together.

 

What else is happening?
❖ Christmas lunch on Wednesday 18th  – a big thank you to Debbie and her team for preparing this.

❖ Christmas parties on Thursday 19th – school will provide the party food and yes, you can wear your own 

clothes!

❖ We like to feel a little bit cosy so, if you want to you can wear a jumper every day during the last week - a 

Christmas jumper…a winter jumper… any jumper…or not! 

❖ Celebrating our learning this term by sharing our work, having a quiz and feeling proud of our achievements.

❖ Enjoying our Christmas trees and decorations around school  - thank you Lois, Michelle and Year 4 Pine tree 

for decorating our beautiful fresh pine trees.

❖ Spending time together at our class Christmas parties – no need to bring any food or drink. It’s all supplied

TERM DATES

• Last day of term: Friday 
20th December @2.30pm

• First day of the spring 
term: Monday 6th January 
2025

We would like to wish 
all our families, 

colleagues and friends 
who celebrate a

Merry Christmas
and a very happy 

holiday to everyone.

Winter Jumper 
time!

❖ You can wear a 
jumper every 
day next week 
to keep cosy!

❖ It’s an own 
clothes day for 
parties on 
Thursday 19th.

Nursery & 

Reception classes
will be sharing a 

version of the Nativity 

Story called 

Angel Express

@9.45am on
Tuesday 17th Dec.

Year 2 classes
will share their 

Christmas Assembly

Penguin Pete 

@9.45am on
Thursday 12th Dec.

All classes will share 

The Story of Christmas 

in an assembly or in 

class

Year 3 and Year 5 
will be sharing a 

Christmas Medley
of songs 

@9.45 on 

Friday 13th Dec.

Invitation
Parents of children in 

the classes who are 

performing in the 

Assemblies are 

warmly invited to 

attend. Please arrive 

by 9.40am
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